
2 OCTOBER 2019 
 
PROPOSAL OF THE SCROLL ADVISORY GROUP FOR FUND-RAISING FOR 
SCROLL CASE IN RENOVATED HERITAGE HUT 
 
 
The Scroll Advisory Group refer the Parish Council to their “Suggestion for the 
renovation of the Scroll”. This was agreed by the WPC at their meeting on 9th 
September 2019.  
 
It was agreed “The cost of the work will be met by the SAG”. The Walberswick Scroll 
Advisory Group are now working on ideas to raise money for the refurbishment of 
the Scroll case. To this end the Scroll Advisory Group seeks permission from the 
Walberswick Parish Council for the following proposal: 
 
To produce postcards and notelets using details taken from the Scroll which SAG 
would sell at the showings. SAG proposes to print off a few samples to sell at the 
27th October 2019 showing to see if there is a market. This trial run would contain 
carefully selected scenes and would not include any specific houses. However, if the 
trial were to be successful, SAG would hope to have them printed professionally and 
take specific orders. 
 
The Scroll Advisory Group is not requesting any funding from the WPC but asking for 
its permission as the owner of the Scroll and the copyright of the digital copy that 
was arranged and donated by Emma Freud.  The SAG is not seeking access to the 
master copy. 
 
POST CARD SAMPLE 
 

 


